
 

 

 

The end of the year is quickly approaching! 

This is the last week for students to check out 

during their library class time.   
 

 

All library books, magazines, 

DVDs, etc. are due back by  

Tuesday, MAY 30th. 
 

If your child has lost an item that they’ve 

checked out, please email Mrs. Detrick at 

cdetr@hollandschool.org for a bill to cover 

the cost of replacing it.   


